HVA Board of Directors Meeting Notes, April 18, 2016

 Board Attendees – Dan Lalonde, Bill Woods, Terry and Dorothy Gronwall,

Other Attendees -  Hugh Turner, Carolyn Sauer.

Note – a quorum not available for votes.

Treasurer’s Report –  Overall bank acct - $10704.55, Inflows $880. Outflows -$993.50.

Privilege of the floor – none.

It was verified that online board approvals are not entirely legal.

New paper membership application forms printing need board approval.

Communications – we are not using the full potential of printed media. Ex. Pennysaver.

Request from Bill for board responses for notes mods or not. .

President DaLonde to send member email reminder for Symposium.

Grapevine – done this fall.

Inlet resoration – Donations gap of $50K needed. HVA contribute? Towns residents? 


Can HVA be lead fund raiser?

Grapevine to be issued quarterly. List of contacts in media continue to grow. 


Boat Launch Inspection – begins 5-27

Symposium – 6-11


Annual Meeting 7-2


Spring and Fall Yard Waste cleanup – 4-23 and 9-3


Fall Food Drive – 9-3

Lake Quality – Terry gave overview of his report

Telog – 

   The sensor & data logger are working fine.

   The issue with getting data to the web site is the modem.

   The new cellular modem is not available yet.

   The old land-line modem has had its phone line disconnected.

   The Town of Richmond has changed phone systems & in the transition lost phone service to the lake level device.

Next meeting 5-16-16,  Richmond Library 6:30 – 8 PM

Adjournment –  at 8:17

.

